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DATES IN FUTURE TO WATCH / FECHAS EN EL FUTURO PARA OBSERVAR 
29 APR
5:30-7:30 PM
FIRST HOLY COMMUNION RETREAT


LADS

30 APR   10:00 AM-3:30 PM
FIRST HOLY COMMUNION RETREAT


LADS

30 APR-1 MAY
SVDP SPRING CLOTHING DRIVE – AFTER ALL MASSES    CORPUS/LADS

 1 MAY
  1:00 PM
ROSARY ALTAR SOCIETY MEETING


CORPUS

 7 MAY
  9:30 AM
ST VINCENT DE PAUL MEETING – SHOTT HALL

LADS

 7 MAY
  5:00 PM
CARD PARTY, LAST ONE UNTIL FALL – HUBER HALL

LADS
 8 MAY          5:30 PM
FIRST HOLY COMMUNION BL MASS


LADS

12 MAY  11:30 AM-1:30 PM
WOMEN TO WOMEN LISTENING CIRCLE – CCCoP

CORPUS
15 MAY
  2:00 PM
SENIOR STARS – SHOTT HALL


LADS

15 MAY
4:00-5:00 PM
TAIZÉ EVENING PRAYER – CCCoP


CORPUS

17 MAY
  7:00 PM
PASTORAL COUNCIL MEETING – SHOTT HALL


LADS
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                 +++SCRIPTURES FOR CURRENT AND FOLLOWING WEEKENDS+++
+++SAGRADA ESCRITURA ESTE FIN DE SEMANA Y LOS PRÓXIMOS+++

             24 April/abril                                         1 May/mayo
   1st):  Acts (Hechos) 14:21-27                                  1st): Acts (Hechos) 15:1-2, 22-29                                                                             

    RP):  Psalm (Salmo 144) 145:8-9, 10-11, 12-13         RP):  Psalm (Salmo 66) 67:2-3, 5, 6, 8 
   2nd): Revelation (Apocalipsis) 21:1-5a               2nd):  Revelation (Apocalipsis) 21:10-14, 22-23 
Gospel): John (Juan) 13: 31-33a, 34-35                 Gospel): John (Juan) 14:23-29
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THANK YOU TO OUR VOLUNTEERS
Thanks to all the volunteers who made this year’s Spaghetti Dinner a great success.  We will be selling meatballs and sauce after the Masses this Saturday and Sunday, April 23rd and 24th.  We will have the final results within the next two weeks.
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     CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR WINNERS! 
The Raffle winners from the spaghetti dinner are:
1.   Garden Basket with Peritellis flower – Jim Satori

2.  Avon Basket – Diana Korb

3.  Liquor Basket – Doug Castle

                              4.  Ohio State Basket – Rosalie Myers

                              5.  Afghan – Margaret Castle 
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             ROSARY ALTAR SOCIETY RAFFLE COMING SOON  
Beginning in the first week of May, the Rosary Altar Society will be raffling an afghan to be given to the lucky winner on the Feast of Corpus Christi, May 29th.  In honor of the Year of Mercy, we will donate the money we raise to J.O.I.N.  More details coming soon!

	                            

    ST. VINCENT de PAUL FOOD PANTRY
Please donate bars of soap for the month of May
DESPENSA DE COMIDA SAN VICENTE de PAUL
                Por favor, done barras de jabón para el mes de mayo
	

	                             Statistics for the month of March 2016
                         Households served – 171   Clients served – 662  (9 meals per person)

Statistics for 2015
  Households served – 2080   Clients served – 8186  (9 meals per person)
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FROM THE PASTOR'S DESK:

This past Tuesday I had the honor to preach at the Funeral of Officer Steven Smith.  The crowd at St. Paul's in Westerville was undoubtedly the largest in the history of that church.  The congregation included officers from as far away as New York City and Chicago and countless places in between.  It was moving to see that other municipalities sent police to help cover traffic and other police responsibilities so our Columbus Police could attend.  Countless and beautiful tributes were paid to Officer Steve Smith as well as many family stories.  Pray for the police, pray for the city and may the good soul of Officer Steve Michael Smith rest in peace.

Special Thank you to Father Droll who served as Master of Ceremonies for the Liturgical portions of the ceremonies.                             The Lord be with you!  Father Kevin F. Lutz

DESDE EL ESCRITORIO DEL PASTOR:
El martes pasado tuve el honor de predicar en el funeral del oficial Steven Smith. La multitud en St. Paul de en Westerville fue sin duda el más grande en la historia de esa iglesia. La congregación incluía a oficiales de lugares tan lejanos como Nueva York y Chicago y un sinfín de lugares en el medio. Fue emocionante ver que otros municipios enviaron a la policía para ayudar a tráfico de cobertura y otras responsabilidades de la policía por lo que nuestra Policía Columbus pudo asistir. tributos innumerables y hermosas se pagaron al Oficial de Steve Smith, así como muchas historias de la familia. Ore por la policía, ruega por la ciudad y que el alma buena de oficial de Steve Michael Smith descansar en paz.
Gracias especiales al Padre Droll que sirvió como maestro de ceremonias de las porciones de las ceremonias litúrgicas.                 ¡El senor este contigo!  Padre Kevin F. Lutz
 
From the Cat at 684 S. Third Street: There have been a few discussions about pain this week at my home where two priests also reside.  It sounds very sad, but also in their words, redemptive.  I don't pretend to be a theologian.  At best, I am a CATechist.  I do understand pain -- pane though.  Since I am getting older I experience a bit of pain when I rise from one comfortable repose to re-position myself in another.  As a Cat, I endure that pain for the moment -- nothing more -- nothing less because that's what God asks us Cats to do with pain.  From the talk I hear around the rectory (a fancy name for my house when it includes residing priests), you humans can unite your pain with Jesus and that gives it a redemptive quality.  The other pane I know is in the window where the sun comes through and bathes me in warmth and comfort, I guess, for humans you have a different kind of "pane" called grace.  It fills you with warmth and comfort too.  May all your pain be redemptive and may grace shine brightly through the pane of your souls.  I feel my self-evolving spiritually from a CATechist to a Theologian!
Raphael, In pain or through "pane" ever the evolving spiritual feline
Del Gato en 684 S. Third Street: Ha habido algunas discusiones sobre el dolor de esta semana en mi casa, donde también residen dos sacerdotes. Suena muy triste, pero también en sus palabras, la redención. No pretendo ser un teólogo. En el mejor, soy catequista. Yo entiendo el dolor - panel de embargo. Desde que estoy haciendo mayor experimento un poco de dolor cuando me levanto de un reposo cómodo para volver a posicionarme en otro. Como un gato, que soporto el dolor que por el momento - nada más - ni más ni menos, porque eso es lo que Dios nos pide gatos que ver con el dolor. De la conversación que escucho en torno a la rectoría (un nombre elegante para mi casa cuando incluye residen sacerdotes), ustedes los humanos puede unir su dolor con Jesús y que le da una cualidad redentora. El otro panel Sé que está en la ventana donde el sol entra por mí y se baña en calidez y confort, supongo, para el ser humano tiene un tipo diferente de "panel" llamada gracia. Se te llena de calor y la comodidad también. Puede ser todo su dolor redentor y puede gracia brille intensamente a través del panel de sus almas. Siento que mi propia evolución espiritual del catequista a un teólogo!
Raphael, en el dolor o por medio de "panel" jamás la evolución espiritual felino

STEWARDSHIP / ADMINISTRACIÓN
Offertory Collection April 16/17, 2016

CC   49 envelopes  $2,020.00                             SL   39 envelopes    $1,976.00
HAPPY BIRTHDAY
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Many of our special seniors (75 and over) are celebrating May birthdays:
	Beverly
	Durthaler
	03
	
	Rita
	Miller
	26

	Robert
	Snider
	04
	
	Donna
	Fields
	26

	Corrine
	Hughes
	07
	
	Helen
	Shott
	30

	James
	Policaro
	15
	
	Janina
	Krancevich
	31


ST LADISLAS/CORPUS CHRISTI CATECHESIS OF THE GOOD SHEPHERD  
[image: image10.wmf]AND SACRAMENTAL SCHEDULE
Sunday, April 24, 9:00 AM to 11:00 AM: Confirmation Interviews (Confirmandi)

Sunday, April 24, 11:00 AM: Final Catechist meeting

Friday, April 29, 5:30 PM to 7:30 PM: First Reconciliation (First Communicants) 

Saturday, April 30, 10:00 AM to 3:30 PM: First Communion Retreat (First Communicants) Pizza lunch Shott Hall

Sunday, May 1, 9:00 AM to 10:45 AM: Final day of CGS (all students)

Sunday, May 8, 5:30 PM First Eucharist Mass Reception after, cake and cookies Shott Hall

Sunday, September 18, Noon to 3:00 PM: Confirmation retreat, practice (Confirmandi and sponsors)

Sunday, September 25, 11:00 AM: Confirmation Mass

HAVE WE LOST OUR MINDS (LITERALLY): ECOLOGY IN AN AGE OF TECHNOLOGY

On Friday, April 29th from 7:00 to 9:00 p.m. at Corpus Christi Center of Peace there will be a live streaming from the Gerald May Seminar, featuring Ilia Delio, OSF. Our suggested donation is $5.00 per person.  This event is limited to 30 participants.  Register online cccenterofpeace.org, phone 614-512-3731, or email corpuschristicenterofpeace@gmail.com. Our world today calls for a new type of consciousness, a consciousness of presence, engagement and participation. Christianity has fostered an other-worldly consciousness, and modern culture has supported a mindless world of matter. Computer technology builds on both, contributing to a new type of dualism that belies a consciousness of presence and participation. In this evening lecture, we will discuss how we have lost our minds and how we may recover them for the sake of the earth.  Please join us as we watch and listen to this prophetic voice!
BALANCED WAY WORKSHOP FOR WOMEN

A Workshop for self-care, stress relief and wellness based on enhancing body awareness will be offered at the CCCoP Saturday, May 21st, 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. The cost is $50.00 per person (scholarships are available).  This workshop will include self-acupressure, simple movements, breathing techniques and centering practices.  These body awareness practices allow the body to use its innate wisdom for health and balance.  Balanced Way Workshops share short, simple methods that fit into a busy lifestyle.  Our Workshop leader will be Integrative Practitioner MaryAnne Linder, an RN, Licensed Massage Therapist and a licensed Masters Level Acupuncturist.  This workshop is limited to 20 participants.  Register online cccenterofpeace.org; email corpuschristicenterofpeace@gmail.com, or phone 614-512-3731
SURVIVING YOUR FAMILY MEMBER’S DRUG OR ALCOHOL ADDICTION WORKSHOP
A FREE Workshop focused on Six Key Questions of those who love an addict will be held on Wednesday, June 15th from 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. at Corpus Christi Center of Peace.
It will be led by Robert W. Bailor, LPC, LICDC, ABD, MA, a Chemical Dependency Counselor at Talbot Hall, OSU Wexner Medical Center.  This workshop is limited to 25 participants.      

Register early! Register online cccenterofpeace.org/upcoming-programs; email corpuschristicenterofpeace@gmail.com; or phone 614-512-3731.  
There is no reason the entire family has to live an unhealthy and unhappy lifestyle because one member is living that kind of a lifestyle…family members sometimes need to focus on their own health and happiness in spite of the condition of the addicted loved one.  ~Robert W. Bailor
JOE PAPROCKI WILL SPEAK AT ST. ELIZABETH APRIL 28TH

Popular Catholic author, Joe Paprocki, will be in Columbus on April 28th from 7:00 - 8:30 pm at St. Elizabeth Church to talk about his new book: A Church on the Move: How to Get Mission and Mercy in Motion.  Don't miss this opportunity to hear Joe offer a number of exciting, practical, realistic, and doable strategies for transforming the way the average parish thinks, functions, worships, forms people in faith, and engages the world so that we can truly become a church on the move where people encounter the transforming grace of our Lord Jesus Christ. In this presentation, Joe will specifically focus on how a church on the move forms people in faith. Event is open to all and is FREE!  
Please e-mail orec@cdeducation.org to register or call 614-221-4633, Ext. 1341
If you are unable to attend the evening presentation, the Diocesan Association of Religious Educators is sponsoring Joe from 10:00 a.m. until noon on April 28th also at St. Elizabeth. If interested in this time frame, please contact Tina Bowie at tbowie@setonparish.com by April 22nd.  A lunch will be provided at no cost, but registration is needed.
COLUMBUS FRASSATI SOCIETY
For all young adults (age 21-34), the Columbus Frassati Society is again hosting Christ in the City, an evening of prayer and fellowship. Contemplate the wellspring of Christ's love through a night of adoration and confession, concluded with Compline (Night Prayer). We will go out for drinks afterward. The event will be held on Thursday, April 28th at 7:00 p.m. at St. Patrick's Church, 280 N. Grant Ave.
J.O.I.N. BIBLIOBENEFIT
J.O.I.N. Bibliobenefit is Friday, April 29th, from 7:00 to 10:00 p.m. at St. Andrew Church, Nugent Hall, 1899 McCoy Road.  The Joint Organization for Inner-City Needs’ annual fundraising event helps support their mission to provide for emergency material needs.  Registration for the fundraiser is $50.00.  Please send check payable to J.O.I.N. c/o Bibliobenefit, 578 E. Main St., Columbus, OH  43215.  For more information, call 614-241-2531. 
ST. PATRICK’S SERIES OF TALKS

We all wonder about right and wrong. But the truly Catholic way of thinking about right and wrong is often misunderstood, even by Catholics! Join Fr. Peter Totleben, O.P. for a series of talks about how to be happy, and how we should think about the good life. The talks will be from 7:00-8:30 pm in Aquinas Hall at St. Patrick's Church, 280 N. Grant Ave.  The next talk is Thursday May 5.  The topic is Habits and Virtues.
